
Please see below representations concerning the VWHDC's local plan, in particular 
plans to extend the village of Stanford in the Vale. 
 
Stanford has always been a traditional large village, renowned for it's community 
spirit and the way in which residents work together for the benefit of the village. By 
planning to build an additional 200+ houses here , that community spirit will be 
destroyed. Generations of families have worked hard to provide this spirit and by 
making it into a small town, this will be destroyed for ever!! 
 
Stanford is also built on a slight incline and houses at the bottom of the slight hill 
(along chapel road and Frogmore lane, church green and the bottom of Joyce's road) 
have already seen the impact of the recent David Wilson Homes development, as all 
of the surface water from the top if the village drains down to the bottom. One house 
has flooded as it had water under it's floor boards only last week and other houses 
have recently been pumped out!! 
 
Please reconsider this development in Stanford and do not ruin what generations have 
worked tirelessly to build up. Any development on the A417 any further will result in 
the flooding of large parts of the old traditional end of Stanford in the vale. 
 
Please lodge my strong objection 
 
Thank you 
 
Karin Williams-Cuss 
Resident of SIV 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


